
Sir,
This	department	does	not	own	or	maintain	any	equipment	from	the	Clerview	AI	Corporation.	To	the	best	of	my	knowledge	and	belief	we	have	had	no	contacts,	e-
mails,	memos	or	phone	calls	with	respect	to	Clearview	AI.		Furthermore	this	department	does	not	have	any	policies	or	procedures	with	respect	to	“Facial
Recognition”	usage.
	
Rusty	Marino,	Chief	of	Police
Stow	Police	Department
305	Great	Road
Stow,	MA	01775
978-897-4545
	

From Chief	Ralph	Marino	<policechief@stow-ma.gov>
Subject Facial	Recognition	records	request

To <efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Tue,	7	Apr	2020	10:07:30	-0400


